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Board of Health Amends Local Emergency Rule 
 
 
 

The Gallatin City-County Board of Health voted today to amend the local emergency rule to harmonize 
with​ ​Gov. Bullock’s revisions to Phase 1 reopening guidelines​ and allow for the reopening of gyms, 
museums and theaters in Gallatin County starting May 15. 
 
The rule provides guidelines for these businesses to follow should they choose to reopen. You can read 
the newly amended rule and its ​here​. 
 
All Phase 1 reopening guidance can be found on the Gallatin City-County Health Department’s website 
here​. 
 
Also today, GCCHD Health Officer Matt Kelley signed ​an amended health officer order​ that mirrors the 
local Board rule and opens the door for enforcement through civil litigation if necessary. 
 
The GCCHD Call Center is open seven days a week from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
to answer questions about COVID-19. Reach the Call Center by phone at 406-548-0123 or email at 
callcenter@readygallatin.com​. 
 
The most accurate local source of information remains the GCCHD website 
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/​. 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 

https://covid19.mt.gov/Portals/223/Documents/Phase%20One%20Expansion%20Plus%20Guidance.pdf?ver=2020-05-08-150423-113
https://covid19.mt.gov/Portals/223/Documents/Phase%20One%20Expansion%20Plus%20Guidance.pdf?ver=2020-05-08-150423-113
https://www.healthygallatin.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/EHR-2020-003-A.pdf
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/reopening/phase-one/
https://www.healthygallatin.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/05-13-2020-Amended-Health-Officer-Order-Phase-1-WITH-APPENDICES-V2.pdf
mailto:callcenter@readygallatin.com
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/

